
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY ON THE MANAGER’S DESK I WANT TO SHARE ONE EMAIL WITH YOU. AND THEN, I 

NEED TO TALK CONCERTS WITH YOU.  

DURING LETTER MONTHS, AND ACTUALLY AT ANY TIME, I BENEFIT BY HEARING YOUR 

FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING. ONE QUESTION I HAD ASKED WAS IN 

REGARDS TO MONEY WISE AIRING IN THE EVENING. 

[NANCY – EMAIL] I have less than 6 hours before the cut-off! I want to begin sharing what a 

blessing your station was when the lock-down took place. Your music was spot-on - very 

reflective, worshipful, and encouraging. The other point that was such a blessing was hearing live 

people talk behind that microphone! Radio made me feel like I was interacting and socializing. I 

appreciate that Money Wise was moved to 8:30. Although, you did make a comment if maybe it 

should only air once. I agree with that idea. Most people should be able to listen to the noon 

airing - lunch time. It would be such a blessing to have only music and Unshackled in the 

evening. I chuckled about the listener who said he didn't like Cana's Voice! Something about her 

screeching. I on the other hand love Cana's Voice. But don't get me wrong, I have my own list of 

songs I don't relish. "I'm drinking from my saucer" and the one about "No charge" and those two 

songs are requested a lot! Your station is a much needed resource of comfort and truth. The time 

is drawing all so close to His appearing. I love knowing my brothers and sisters in the Lord are 

listening with me. God Bless!  

MY THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO TOOK TIME TO WRITE DURING LETTER MONTH. 

NOW, THE TOPIC OF CONCERTS. WE HAVE ONE SCHEDULED FOR NEXT WEEK SATURDAY 

WITH LEGACY FIVE AND JOSEPH HABEDANK. THE GOVERNOR’S NEW EDICT RESTRICTS 

OCCUPANCY OF PUBLIC PLACES TO 25% FOR TICKETED EVENTS. THE CELEBRATION 

CHURCH HOLDS 900; THUS WE CAN ONLY SELL 225 TICKETS. THAT’S NOT ENOUGH TO 

COVER OUR COSTS. HOWEVER, THE TWO ARTISTS ARE WILLING TO REDUCE THEIR FEES 

AND WE ARE MOVING FORWARD WITH THAT CONCERT. HOWEVER, WITH THE 25% 

RESTRICTION, WE ONLY HAVE 50 TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE.SO, IF YOU’RE PLANNING TO 

ATTEND, I ENCOURAGE YOU TO GET YOUR TICKETS SOON. TICKETS ARE $25 EACH AND 

CAN BE PURCHASED ON OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


